
Katie Orme 
 
Biography: 
Katie and her husband, David, PCSed to Frankfurt in July 2021. Frankfurt is Katie's first overseas post and she's very 
much looking forward to exploring as much of the area as she can. Katie works remotely for Accenture, a global 
consulting company, as part of their Cyber Threat Intelligence operation and is fortunate to work from home on the 
Siedlung. Prior to joining Accenture, Katie spent nearly four years on Capitol Hill in Washington, D.C., working for a 
member of the U.S. House of Representatives. Katie has a B.A. in Diplomacy and World Affairs from Occidental College in 
Los Angeles and an M.A. in Global Affairs from Thunderbird School of Global Management in Phoenix. Katie is originally 
from Arizona and she and David have a border collie/boxer mix named Ellie. Katie loves cooking, traveling, binge 
watching terrible TV, and spending time with her loved ones. 
 
Why I want to join the CSA board: 
Having only lived in Frankfurt for five months, I have already benefited so much from the CSA programs and efforts that 
make Frankfurt feel like home. Between CSA's outward services, like hosting Bingo Night or planning Oktoberfest; or the 
behind-the-scenes work, like providing media services and shared spaces like the Fieldhouse, gym, and QuickShop, CSA 
has improved my quality of life immensely. It's an organization that does so much to build community but asks for 
relatively little in return. So, in this spirit and for these reasons, I would like to give back to CSA with my time and energy 
by joining the CSA board. 
 
I have several years of experience serving on a variety of boards in a similar capacity. I was elected to student 
government throughout my education, and I have previously been selected to serve on the executive boards of several 
special interest committees and social sports leagues. Currently, I serve on the Board of Directors for my family's 
business, an operation our family has maintained since 1929. Familiar with the needs community boards face, I bring 
experience fundraising, balancing budgets, collaborating with teams and across organizations, and developing mission 
strategy and operations. If selected to join the CSA board, I promise to come equipped with creativity and ideas, and 
eager to listen and learn from the people who have come before me. It is a privilege to be part of the community that 
CSA has fostered, and I am hopeful for an opportunity to give back. 
 

 


